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RESPONSE TO RECENT MEDIA SPECULATION 

 

Webjet Limited (ASX: WEB) (Webjet) notes recent media speculation in relation to expressions of interest in the 
Company. 
 
The Company’s objective is to create value for its shareholders and from time to time we consider acquisition 
interest in the business.  

Should a proposal be received that was compelling and certain, the company would put it to shareholders. No such 
proposal exists at present. 

Webjet continues to be focussed on executing its growth strategy, as articulated at the recent AGM in November. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Carolyn Mole on (03) 9828 9754 or carolyn.mole@webjet.com.au 
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